
 

Good Day, 
 
As a 41 year resident of Mt. Winans South Paca Street, I am writing to express concerns regarding the 
CSX switching station and tracks  at Hollins Ferry Rd and South Paca Street.   
 

1. Respectfully,I would like to see some form of noise barriers installed the trains/engines 
constantly run their engines 24/7 as a result I suffer from frequent insomnia.  

 
Any consideration you can provide for this topic is appreciated.  
 
Best Regards. 
 
--  

Debra A. Vines, M.A.,CPP,CFJST/CFCC 


